
 

 

 

 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/140/2021-2022 21st OCT 2021 

RVS MUN 2021 
 

Dear Parents (Grades VIII -XII), 
 

This is to bring it to your notice that the RVS MUN’21 planned for 21st and 22nd 

October stands postponed till further notice. This has been done to give sufficient 

preparation time and maximum involvement for the same. 

 

Thank you 
 
Warm Regards  
Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
 


